
 

Ref.: BIL/SE/2024-25/30 

 
Date: 13th July, 2024 

The Vice-President, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. – 
C/1, G Block, Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 
Fax – 022-26598237/38 

The General Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Floor -25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy 
Tower, Dalal Street, Mumbai- 
400001 
Fax – 022-22722037/39/41/61 

NSE Symbol: BIL/EQ Scrip Code: 526666 

 

REF.: SUBMISSION OF NEWSPAPER PUBLICATION OF NOTICE FOR TRANSFER OF UNCLAIMED 
DIVIDEND ALONG WITH CORRESPONDING SHARES OF THE COMPANY TO INVESTOR 
EDUCATION AND PROTECTION FUND (“IEPF AUTHORITY”) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Please find enclosed herewith the newspaper advertisement of Notice for transfer of unclaimed dividend along 
with corresponding Shares of the Company on which dividend was unclaimed for a period of seven consecutive 
years, to Investor Education and Protection Fund (“IEPF Authority”). The notice was published in the following 
newspapers on 13th July, 2024: 
 
1. The Hindu - Tamil (Chennai edition) 
2. Business Standard - English (Chennai edition) 
3. Business Standard – English and Hindi (Delhi edition) 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

For Bhartiya International Limited 

 

Yogesh Kumar Gautam 

(Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer)  

Encl.: a/a 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 


